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SHAHEED RAJPAL D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL  
DAYANAND VIHAR, DELHI-110092 

 

Dear Parents, 

The annual results have been declared. I extend my heartiest 
congratulations to students for climbing another step in the ladder of 
success.  

At this time of the year when we rejoice in the accomplishments of the 
last year and gear up for the forthcoming session, teachers and students 
are actively involved in planning projects and other educational 
endeavours for the session 2015-16. We hope that this year also together 
we will scale greater heights. 

In the previous session we took the initiative of fruit break in the 
morning for developing healthy eating habits. You are requested to give 
support by ensuring that your ward brings fruits to school.  

The school is the examination centre for conducting JEE Mains-2015, 
CBSE scheduled on 4.04.2015. To fulfill the mandatory requirements, 
the school, the Uniform Counter and the book Counter will remain 
closed on Saturday, April 4, 2015. The school will reopen for the 
students on April 6, 2015.  

For your convenience the Uniform Counter and the Book Counter will 
be open on 5.04.2015 i.e Sunday from 9:00am to 1:00pm. 

Regards 
 

Principal 

 


